ST. JAMES'S PALACE
LONDOMN SWIA 1BS

From: The Office of HRH e Pringe of Wales

5th November, 1998

Dear Mr. Garcia,

The Prince of Wales has asked me to thank you for your gift presented to him
whilst on your walk for the Children of England and for peace.

His Royal Highness appreciates your kindness in giving him the walking stick.
It was most generous of you and The Prince of Wales has asked me to send you his

congratulations and best wishes for the success of your World trip ending in Australia
at the Olympics in the year 2000.

Yours sincerely,
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Miss Henrielta Rolsten



